
PAGASA INTERVIEWED ON HAVING EMPLOYEES VACCINATED
Thursday, 14 January 2021

 
President Steven T. Cua was interviewed in his supermarket for television on 14 January 2021 whether he would allow
his employees to be vaccinated against COVID-19.Â Â  He replied: "Naturally, to clear all doubts that there is very little
chance that you'd catch the virus while shopping at supermarkets."
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